
 
 

 

 

YEAR 8 HPV VACCINATION PROGRAMME - Important information for parents/guardians 
 

Dear Families 
 
The Immunisation Service are coming into school on Friday 02/02/2024 to offer your child the HPV (Human 
Papillomavirus) vaccination.  
 
Attached to this email is the following document: 
 

 A parent letter – containing vaccination information and instructions on how to complete the online 
consent form.  
 

 HPV FAQ document – containing important information and links to other websites to help you 
make an informed decision regarding consent to this vaccination. 

 
Click the following link to straight to completing a consent form: 
https://www.susseximmunisations.co.uk/Forms/HPV  
 
You will also need the following unique School Code to complete the form: SX126089 
 
Please complete a form to either consent or refuse to your child receiving this/these vaccination(s). 
The online consent form is available for completion until 11am three working days before the 
session date above. 
 
If you have more than one child in the same year group, but they do not attend the same school site, 
you will receive a separate letter from each school site, to consent for each child, prior to their 
school’s vaccination session. Please use the correct school code for each child.  

 
If you have any difficulties completing the online consent form, please contact your local Immunisation Team 
before the cut-off date, using the telephone number provided in the attached letter, or, ask your school to 
notify the Immunisation Team so that we can contact you directly.  
 
If you miss the cut off time to complete the consent form, we will not be able to vaccinate your child in 
school on the day of the vaccination session. The consent form will reopen one working day after the 
session, enabling you to submit a form for your child to be offered the vaccination, within one of our catch-
up clinics. 
 
Please note that if we do not receive a consent form to consent or refuse to the vaccination(s) being offered, 
we will continue to contact you to complete a form to receive the vaccination(s) at a later date. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs S Hill 
Welfare Officer 

https://www.susseximmunisations.co.uk/Forms/HPV

